
    
Design Review Board 

 Meeting Agenda  
   Thursday, November 3, 2022 at 5:00 PM  
   Location: Village Hall Committee Room 
 
 
 
Written comments on any of the following agenda items may be submitted to bgriepentrog@shorewoodwi.gov 
through 3:00 pm the day prior to the meeting. Comments received prior to the deadline will be shared with the 
Design Review Board. Comments after that deadline will need to be shared verbally within the meeting during 
available public comment periods. 
 
 
1. Call to order. 
 
2. Approval of the October 13, 2022 meeting minutes. 

 
3. Consideration of the application and plans on file for the installation of a dumpster enclosure/screening at 

commercial property 2200 E. Stratford Ct./3540 N. Maryland Avenue. 
 

4. Consideration of the application and plans on file for a window alteration and window removal at residential 
property 3835 N. Frederick Avenue. 

 
5. Consideration of the application and plans on file for the conversion of an attached garage into living space at 

residential property 3533 N. Lake Drive. 
 

6. Consideration of the application and plans on file for a window to door alteration (rear elevation) at residential 
property 3909-11 Farwell Avenue. 

 
7. Future agenda items. 

 
8. Adjournment. 
 
The Design Review Board reserves the right to defer consideration if a representative is 
not present for the application. 
 
DATED at Shorewood, Wisconsin, this 27th day of October 2022. 
 

VILLAGE OF SHOREWOOD 
               Toya Harrell, Village Clerk 

  
Should you have any questions or comments regarding any items on this agenda, please contact the Planning and Development Department 
at (414) 847-2640.  Upon reasonable notice, efforts will be made to accommodate the needs of all persons. 
It is possible that members of and possibly a quorum of members of other governmental bodies of the municipality may be in attendance at 
the above stated meeting to gather information; no action will be taken by any governmental body at the above stated meeting other than the 
governmental body specifically referred to above in this notice.  


